
 
 

14001 W Newberry Road           Local 352-332-7106           800-342-3409 

Newberry, FL 32669 

May 28, 2020 
 
Mr. Chris Collier 
Assistant Utilities Director 
City of Cocoa Utilities 
Email:  ccollier@cocoafl.org 
Phone:  321-433-8825 
 
 
RE:  Neptune Product Pricing 
 
Mr. Collier, 
 
I have attached the requested Neptune Products Price List for your review.   
 
The listed pricing includes all of the Neptune metering products, accessories, electronic reading equipment, 
and system software utilized by the City of Cocoa.   
 
The initial term of this pricing will be valid through August 16, 2021.  However, three optional one-year 
extensions can be offered at the end of each term upon price review and possible price adjustment.   Any 
additional extension terms must be agreed upon by mutual consent of both parties. 
 
We appreciate the City of Cocoa’s continued interest in the Neptune products we represent and look forward 
to meeting your water metering needs in the future.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions 
or if I can be of any further service. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Jeff Kimbrough 

Director of Sales 
Sunstate Meter & Supply, Inc. 
Email:  jeff@kimbroughsales.com 
Phone: 352-516-9791 
 
CC:  Keith Ellenburg - President 
        Karen Whittle - Contracts Specialist 
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